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       COPPULL PARISH COUNCIL 

       
 
MEETING:      PARISH COUNCIL (CANCELLED)   

                           WEDNESDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2022 AT 7.00 PM  
 

 

 

 
Due to the death of Her Majesty The Queen, all meetings of the 
Parish Council and its committees will be cancelled during the 

period of mourning. 
 

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Wednesday  
19 October 2022 at 7pm  

in the meeting room at the Leisure Centre. 
 

The Parish Council will have a book of condolence in the Library 
from Wednesday 14 September onwards if anyone would like to  

write a message. 
 

If anyone would like to lay flowers for Her Majesty, please lay 
them in the Memorial Garden on Spendmore Lane  

(next to the Library). 

 
The Parish Council would like to offer sincere condolences to  

King Charles III and all members of the Royal Family. 

  

 


